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Rock and Roll Hall of Famer Daryl Hall  
To Perform At PNE Fair! 

 
Tickets for the August 21st show are on sale now! 

 
For Immediate Release 
July 19th, 2024 
 
Vancouver, B.C. — The PNE is thrilled to announce Daryl Hall will perform at the much 
beloved Summer Night Concert series! The Rock and Roll Hall of Fame inductee is 
coming to Vancouver to perform on Wednesday, August 21st on the Chevrolet Stage in 
the Pacific Coliseum. 
 
Hall replaces Blondie, who announced the cancellation of numerous performances 
over the next two months, including their show at the PNE Fair. His show will feature 
music from his rich and varied career which has spanned over four decades including 
six #1 singles: “Rich Girl,”, “Kiss on My List,” “Private Eyes,” “I Can’t Go For That”, 
“Maneater” and “Out of Touch”. 
 
Daryl Hall’s latest project was the June release of his sixth solo album titled “D”. He 
also hosts the multi-award-winning monthly web series, Live from Daryl’s House, which 
pairs him with friends and contemporaries for spontaneous performances and a 
behind the scenes glimpse into artists at work and play.  He has worked with virtually 

all of the great musicians of modern popular music as well as entering into new 
relationships with the best of the latest generation of artists. 
 
The Summer Night Concerts will run every evening the Fair is open, starting on Saturday 
August 17th on the Chevrolet Stage in the Pacific Coliseum. Attendees of the PNE Fair 
can anticipate captivating and diverse performances this year, showcasing iconic 
figures from music history in Pop, Rock, and R&B, along with rising stars in the industry, 
and admission to the Fair is FREE with the purchase of a concert ticket! 
 
The 2024 Fair will run from August 17th until September 2nd from 11am until 11pm. The 
Fair will be closed on, August 19th and August 26th. 

Tickets for Daryl Hall’s show will be on sale starting Friday, July 19th at 10AM and can 
be purchased at Ticketleader.ca. 
 

https://www.pne.ca/snc/
https://ticketleader.evenue.net/cgi-bin/ncommerce3/SEGetEventList?groupCode=SNC24&linkID=tktldr&shopperContext=&caller=&appCode=
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For more information about PNE Fair visit: WWW.PNE.ca 
 
Connect with the PNE:  
 
www.facebook.com/PNE.Playland/ 
https://instagram.com/PNE_Playland 
http://www.twitter.com/PNE_Playland 
  
About the PNE: 
 
Owned by the City of Vancouver, the PNE is a healthy and vibrant non-profit organization 
dedicated to delivering over 3 million visitors a year with memorable experiences through 
access to first-class cultural, music, sporting and family entertainment events, as well as 
access to public space for passive recreation. Founded in 1910, the PNE’s home is Hastings 
Park, a multi-facility venue in Vancouver where the organization manages four activity 
streams: the annual PNE Fair, Playland Amusement Park, Park Care and Facility Maintenance 
and an expansive portfolio of year-round events. All revenues generated are invested back 
into park space, community programs and non-revenue generating educational and 
entertainment experiences.   
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